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Bruce C Nuclear Project

Notice of Referral to Review Panel
Ottawa — December 20, 2024 — The Impact Assessment Agency of Canada
(IAAC), on behalf of the Honourable Steven Guilbeault, Minister of
Environment and Climate Change (the Minister), has referred the impact
assessment of the Bruce C Nuclear Project (the project) to an independent
review panel.

As per section 43 of the Impact Assessment Act, the Minister must refer the
integrated assessment of a project to a review panel if the project includes
physical activities that are regulated under the Nuclear Safety and Control
Act.

IAAC has chosen to issue the Notice of Referral to a Review Panel prior to
the Notice of Commencement to provide greater certainty to participants
and the proponent regarding next steps in the impact assessment and to
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facilitate collaboration with the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission.

For further information on this impact assessment, please contact:

Bruce C Nuclear Project
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada
160 Elgin St, 22nd Floor
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0H3
Telephone: 613-222-3507
Email: Bruce@iaac-aeic.gc.ca
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